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Meeting date:  19 October 2021 
 
 
Item No 7 - 35 Windermere Crescent 
Application number 210410 (Pages 11 - 22) 
 
No further updates. 
 
 
Item No 8 - 1 Laleham Close 
Application number 210184 (Pages 23 - 32) 
 
No further updates. 
 
 
Item No 9 - 2 Mill Road 
Application number 210339 (Pages 33 - 46) 
 
13 letters of objection have been received in relation to the revisions to the scheme, 
which are based on the following grounds: 
 

• Overdevelopment 

• Scale is too dominant 

• Highway safety 

• Parking 

• Loss of greenspace 

• Loss of existing building 
 
Further revisions to the proposed building design have been received, which provides a 
further reduction in the scale of the building. The revised plans are available on the 
Council’s website. 
 
Proposed conditions regarding the approval of a drainage scheme, management, 
together with a maintenance plan for the scheme, at paragraphs 10.13 and 10.16 are 
duplicates and, as such, condition at para 10.13 would be removed prior to any grant of 
permission. 
 
 
 


